HARDWICK RECYCLING COMMISSION MINUTES                                           5/17/16 

The Hardwick Recycling Commission meeting convened at 6:39 pm with Abbie White, Jackie Easter, Phil Lampi, Sheryl McCrystal, John O’Donnell, and Theresa Cofske in attendance.

Minutes from the April meeting were not available therefore they will be reviewed at the June meeting.

 Coordinator's Report:

Bulk Waste Day - The event was a success.  A total of $1,857 was taken in, yielding a profit of $1,227 which will be deposited into the Revolving Account.  The hard work of numerous volunteers also made the success possible.

Tire shed - The shed was emptied of 211 tires after only a few months. The total included tires, received from the Highway Dept, that were found on the sides of town roads.  The fees cover our costs; no profit is made on the tires, nor do we pay a hauling fee.  Sheryl suggested that we increase the fees by $1 per tire so as to achieve a profit.  The suggestion was rejected. 

Town Budget - Theresa discussed the budget at length.  It must be completed for the June 18th town meeting however, there is a major shortfall. The Recycling Center has made cuts; thus far most other departments have not. 

The next meeting was scheduled for 6:30 pm on June 21st at the Recycling Center office. A motion to adjourn was made by Sheryl, Abbie seconded and the motion passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 7:41 pm. 

Submitted by Sheryl McCrystal    
